
Project Update May 2024 

 

Subsequent field missions were carried out, in January (15-22), February (13-20), March (13-20) 
and April (14-21) 2024. These missions were aimed at monitoring Swift recorders installed in the 
Yoko Council Forest. Termite as well as rust infested devices were cleaned, SD cards were 
replaced with newly formated 32GB as well as collect présence indices during reconnaissance 
walks.  

Please find attached some field photos. 



 


